
Supplement Issue of ACMAP 

 This second supplement issue of the Journal of Medicinally Active Plants (JMAP) brings you the 

abstracts of presentations at the fourth, fifth, and sixth annual conferences of the American Council for 

Medicinally Active Plants (ACMAP) held in 2013 at the University of Massachusetts in Amherst, in 2014 

at Fargo, North Dakota, and in 2015 on the Spokane campus of Washington State University, 

respectively.  All three ACMAP conferences included keynote, invited, and contributed talks, and poster 

presentations followed by local field trips highlighting medicinal plant research of the region.  The 

coming 2016 ACMAP conference is scheduled for Lima, Peru, for a joint meeting with the Latin American 

and Caribbean Agricultural and Forestry Biotechnology Meeting (REDBIO), June 27-July 1, 2016.     

 We welcome you to visit our ACMAP website (www.acmap.org) and become a member of 

ACMAP and an active participant in this growing organization.  

Sincerely,  
 
Fabricio Medina-Bolivar, Ph.D. 
2014-2015 ACMAP President 


